
 

EXHIBIT 5 - Letter from Tower Owner 

October 1, 2021 

Theatre Organ Preservation of NE 

109 West 10th Street 

McCook, NE  69001 

 

This letter is to state that I am the owner of the 180’ tower FCC ASR # 1316688 constructed in the 1980s 
and currently unutilized at the location of 40.190603 North Latitude and 100.807689 West Longitude.  I 
have FAA under Aeronautical study 2020-ACE-4916 a determination which was issued a finding of no 
hazard as the tower was already existing 

 
The Theatre Organ Preservation of NE has my permission to locate an FM broadcast antenna on this 
tower when a construction permit is granted. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jerrell (Jerry) Kautz 

8006 Roos Rd 

Houston, TX  77036 

713-498-3381 (Cell) 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


